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Hethersett Parish Council would like to make the following comment re the above:-
 

‘Hethersett Parish Council has severe concerns re MM2 policy 22. Regarding further
potential housing allocations in the Norwich Policy Area. Hethersett Parish Council
would not support and would resist any further development imposed in this area’.
 
 
Regards
 
Ian Weetman
Parish Clerk
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